

August 18, 2022

Thomas Osgood Oaklandon Unitarian Universalist Church PO Box 36095 Indianapolis, IN 46236

Dear Thomas,

Since 2001, School on Wheels has been dedicated to helping children impacted by homelessness have the educational tools they need to achieve success in life and break the cycle of homelessness. We are incredibly grateful to have you join us in this mission. Your generous donation provides tutoring and education-based case management services. It also provides hope and a pathway out of poverty opening doors to greater job opportunities, stable housing, better health, and a more productive, brighter future for generations to come.

Thank you for giving the gift of education! Your gift of \$525.54, will help us meet the growing need for our programs this school year as we expand into new locations and deepen our relationships with existing partners. Despite the multitude of challenges facing our school and shelter partners, our students, and our community, we feel confident that together with the support of donors like you we will be able to meet those challenges head-on just as we have for the past 20 years.

Every day our students inspire us with their courage and resilience in the face of unimaginable circumstances. Your commitment to helping them stay on track academically and overcome those circumstances inspires us as well. We cannot thank you enough for your support and we look forward to sharing the impact of your gift this year with you.

Sincerely,

Amber Ewing Kostoff, CFRE Chief Philanthropy Officer

Registered Charity: 35-2151003

No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.

This is an official receipt usable for Income Tax purposes. The receipt was issued in Indianapolis, IN on 08.18.2022. If you have any questions about your donation or any updates to your information, email Amber at
amber@indysow.org or call (317) 202-9100.